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April 13, 2017 

 

Mr. David Underwood, Director 
Department of Personnel Services 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Underwood: 

SUBJECT: REQUESTS/QUESTIONS FROM THE APRIL 12, 2017 
MEETING (PS-4) (BF-1) 

At its meeting on April 12, 2017, the Budget and Finance Committee 
discussed spiking bills and requested your Department's response to the 
following request/question. 

1. 	Which unions have rules that require overtime to be offered first to 
more senior staff? Please explain. (mw) 

May I further request that you transmit your response no later than April 
19, 2017, to enable the Committee to comprehensively review the FY 2018 
Budget. To ensure efficient processing, please duplicate the coding in the subject 
line above for easy reference. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. Should you have any 
questions, please contact me or the Committee staff, Michele Yoshimura 
(ext. 7663), Shelly Espeleta (ext. 7134), or Yvette Bouthillier (ext. 7758), at your 
earliest convenience. 

RIKI HOKAMA, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 

bf:2018bgt:170412aps01:mmy/ske 
cc: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa 

Budget Director 
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